

## THE MOUNT SINAI MEDICAL CENTER

ONE GUSTAVE L. LEVY PLACE • NEW YORK, NY 10029-6574



## Mount Sinai School of Medicine • The Mount Sinai Hospital

Division of Maternal Fetal Medicine Richard L. Berkowitz, M.D., Director Manuel Alvarez, M.D. Charles Lockwood, M.D. Lauren Lynch, M.D. Box 1170

FAX: (212) 348-7438

(212) 241-5681

(212) 241-9282

(212) 241-0208

(212) 241-0535

March 23, 1993

Robert A. Jason, M.D. 1010 Northern Boulevard - Suite 106 Great Neck, NY 11021

Dear Robert:

Here is my schedule for the months of April, May and June 1993:

Sat 4/10

Wed 4/21 from 5 pm

Sat 4/24

Wed 4/28 from 5 pm

Sat 5/1

Wed 5/12 from 5 pm

Sat 5/15

Wed 5/19 from 5 pm

Wed 5/26 from 5 pm

Sat 5/29

Wed 6/9 from 5 pm

Sat 6/12

Wed 6/16

Sat 6/19

Sat 6/26

Please let me know if any of these days are unsuitable (e.g. Jewish holidays, etcetera).

Sincerely,

Alessandro Ghidini, M.D.

1391 Madison Avenue Apt. 5D

New York, N.Y. 10029

Tel. (212) 369-5909



## GEORGETOWN UNIVERSITY MEDICAL CENTER

Perinatology Research Facility

October 16, 1995

Robert Jason, M.D. Great Neck Women's Medical Care 1010 Northern Boulevard, Suite 106 Great Neck, N.Y. 11021

Dear Robert:

How is business going? Here the research has been incredibly productive: I have had 18 abstract accepted to the next Society of Perinatal Obstetricians meeting (which will be held next February in Haway), and I have submitted 5 more abstracts to the Society for Gynecologic Investigation meeting. I have given the opening lecture to the World Symposium of Perinatal Medicine, that took place here in Washington last week (I enclose the program); in summary, I am quite happy.

I am writing to you because I promised to let you know when there would be a window of opportunity for me to spend a week at Great Neck. My work contract will be changed on November 30, so that I will not be 100% research anymore, and I will therefore be able to take time off for moonlighting without problem. Apart for the period December 23 through January 5, when I have family visiting me, and the period February 4 to the 10, 1996, when I am at the SPO, I will be available for ultrasound coverage. Let me know if this suits your needs.

Meanwhile, I send you my best personal regards,

Alessandro Ghidini, M.D.

Assistant Professor

Perinatology Research Branch

Department of Obstetrics and Gynecology

Hlessandro

Georgetown University Medical Center - 3PHC

3800 Reservoir Road, N.W.

Washington, D.C. 20007

Tel. (202) 687-2280

Fax. (202) 687-2607